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Call NZQA on 0800 697 296 to find out how many credits you are missing, and
in which subjects.

Contact Hagley College to find out if they can help you catch up

Hagley College will advise UC if you have been accepted into their Intensive
Catch Up programme

UC will grant you Provisional Admission for Semester 1only, so your UC
application can be processed further. (Haven’t applied to enrol at UC yet? Go to
www.canterbury.ac.nz/enrol)

UC expects to receive your NCEA grades from Hagley College no later than
11 February 2025

Start your UC studies in February 2025.

Hagley College will upload your catch up credits to NZOA.
UC will check your NCEA Record of Achievement and will let you know if you

will be allowed to continue your UC studies beyond Semester 1 (if you have
met UE requirements) or not (if you haven’t met UE requirements).

Accommodation options may be available during January and early February.
Please see www.canterbury.ac.nz/life/accommodation/
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